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Mission Statement 
The mission of Northern Nevada Literacy Council is to help adult learners 
achieve their education and career goals.    

 
Dear Friends, 
One of the joys of preparing an annual report is that it gives us a chance to look 
back and to be thankful for all that has been accomplished. The past year was filled 
with both opportunities and challenges. Some highlights were: 

• Assist over 180 improve literacy in reading, writing and mathematics as a 
pathway to achieving a high school equivalency 

• Provide English Literacy classes to over 300 adults  
• Enroll and assist over 80 out-of-school youth with achieving a high school 

equivalency, training and employment.  
• Create access to NNLC’s Family Reading Program digitally ensuring 

families have the tools to be their children’s first and best teachers.  
• Support over 50 foreign-born adults become permanent U.S. residents 

by preparing them to sit for the naturalization exam and interview.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
Financial Overview 
The following is an overview of Northern Nevada Literacy Council’s income and 
expenses for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2020: 

 
Revenues  
Federal Grants-Department of Education  $604,565 
State of Nevada   $35,894 
Department of Labor $221,425 
Private Grants  $121,076 

  Contributed Services        $139,023 
  Program Revenue           $24,930 
  Fundraising           $16,352 
  Investment Income and Interest               $656 
  Net Assets Release from Restrictions        $161,775 

Total Support and Revenue     $1,212,882 
Expenses  
Educational Program Services $1,050,400 
General and Administrative  $195,609 

Total expenses $1,246,009 
  
Net assets at end of year (accumulated) $261,330 
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Northern Nevada Literacy Council is tax exempt under Section 501(c)(3) of the 
Internal Revenue Code. Donations are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. 


